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June 2, 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of the Personalized Learning Program, 
 
We are excited to announce the combining of cohorts for the Personalized Learning Program. 
This option will give eligible students the opportunity to choose to extend their hybrid schedule 
from two days to four days a week.  
 
Students who are scheduled for this extended hybrid schedule will attend school four days in-
person (Monday-Tuesday and Thursday-Friday) beginning on Monday, June 7th.  Wednesday 
will remain a remote scheduled day for all staff and students. Eligible students are those who 
are currently enrolled and attending in the Cohort A/B hybrid model.  
 
Any student who has been working remotely will continue to attend class as they previously 
have done. 
 
As a reminder hybrid students are required to follow all the guidelines and expectations set forth 
by Perth Amboy Public Schools. Students will be expected to have a mask and follow all CDC 
guidelines.   
 
If you have any concerns or questions feel free to contact the administration at PLP.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Fred Geardino 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


